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This bill is crucial for protecting psychotherapist in Oregon from the over reach of 

predatory insurance companies. As a licensed psychotherapist in private practice I 

am hesitant to provide care to Oregon Health Plan recipients due to the substantial 

risk posed by incurring an audit and clawback without limits. It would devastate my 

practice and my family financially. Please support mental health practitioners and 

potential clients by supporting this bill. 

 

Thank you, 

Maren Crae, Reg. Associate MFT 

Eugene, OR 


